
 

JEMBI HEALTH SYSTEMS Page 1 of 2 Date: 13/02/2012 

 

Project | RHEA  
 
Weekly Project Status Report as at 2012-02-10 
 

1. Project Status  

 

  Development work on the Point of Care application components is on track.  

  On the RHEA project call this week Richard Gakuba announced a change of 
emphasis.  As the eZ-VIDA contract negotiations are taking longer than originally 
envisaged and there are time constraints, RG has asked Jembi to go ahead and  
implement the registries and the terminology service and possibly also the 
Shared Health Record in addition to the other components they are already 
working on, subject to confirmation from Mike Gehron.  The Jembi team are 
currently working on an alternative development plan with new estimated 
timelines and resource needs to be presented to HI-PPP within the next week. 

 RG will continue the negotiations with eZ-VIDA, but in the meantime aims to 
keep up the momentum of the project going forward. 

 

2. Progress  

2.1. Tasks Completed  

 

 Emmanuel spoke with Richard Gakuba as part of an on-going dialogue on the RHEA 
project overview and direction. 

 A conference call with the wider facility registry group took place on Tuesday, 
and Jembi has offered to host a session or two around the Facility Registry 
Discussion (Service Registry) within the RHEA Meeting in Kigali in March (possibly 
on 27th March). 

 

2.2. Tasks in progress 

 

 The Jembi technical team has been working on a new development project plan 
incorporating a strategy and estimates for the registries, Shared Health Record 
and the terminology service, as well as a roadmap, including proposed version 
releases with milestones. 

 

 Work by the InSTEDD team is continuing on the agreed changes to the Facility 
Registry. A more regular call schedule is being planned to enable all parties to 
communicate more effectively, and to ensure that the changes are incorporated 
into the RHEA facility registry requirements. 
 

 The Pivot Access team is continuing development work on the RapidSMS 
component and Emmanuel and Wayne are monitoring progress.  
 

 The Jembi Rwanda developer team is continuing the development on the 
OpenMRS component, monitored by Michel and Wayne. 
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 WN and MW are working on the message specifications.  
 

 Liz Peloso is working on the maternal data mapping and the use cases for the 
terminology services.  
 

 Paul Biondich has been investigating Apilon as a possible solution for the 
terminology service, and Hannes Venter will be researching this as well. 
 

 The Jembi Rwanda and Jembi Head Office team are continuing with the logistical 
arrangements for the March RHEA meeting. ER has been meeting with various 
providers to source fast and reliable internet connectivity for the meeting.  

 

 


